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Scott Kibby has been selected as the principal and athletic director for Liberty High School, the
Metro Sports Report learned Sunday.

  

The new Liberty High School is scheduled to open for the 2017-18 school year and is currently
under construction in North Liberty.

  

Kibby is currently the athletic director at Iowa City West. He previously served as the athletic
director at Cedar Rapids Jefferson.
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